
 

PARTNERS 
Gardiner Main Street  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (completed February 2018) 

 

The City of Gardiner conducted a study to assess portions of its downtown storm drainage 
system, evaluate alternatives for improvements to mitigate the impacts of periodic flooding, 
make priority recommendations and provide budget estimates for the recommended work.  The 
study will reflect the potential for redevelopment of an underutilized downtown industrial site. 
 
Hoyle, Tanner & Associates was  retained as project engineer. 
 

Case study is forthcoming. 
 
For more information 
Tony LaPlante, Director 
Department of Public Works 

City of Gardiner 
tlaplante@gardinermaine.com 

207-582-4408                        FY17CCG - 53 

                                                             1.29.19. 

 
Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric  
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA16NOS4190118 

to the Maine Coastal Program. Coastal Community Grants are awarded and 
administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry 
Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
 

 
 
 

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

       Stormwater Management  

City of Gardiner 
Downtown Stormwater Management Study 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


